Dear radKIDS Parent,
We hope this email find you and your radKIDS Family well.  We know it has been hard for many of us to miss or be unable to attend radKIDS during the current challenges of today.  Rest assured we are looking forward to the day of welcoming your radKIDS back into our classrooms again in the future.
BUT we are extremely excited to share with you an opportunity and message for you from radKIDS National Headquarters.  radKIDS has created a radKIDS Parental Skill Based training program to share radKIDS with you in a much deeper way and to support your efforts to help your child build on their radKIDS skills and confidence with you as their partner.
We were asked by Mr. Steve our Founder and current Executive Director to share this short video and information with you and if we can be of any other help or support please let us know or feel free to email Steve directly at radKIDS@radKIDS.org.
Here is a link to the video >>  https://www.radkids.org/message-for-parents/
Should be a great training.
Respectfully,
Name
radKIDS Instructor 
